Upcoming Dates
· Tuesday 5th – Internet Safety Talk

· Tuesday 12th – Christmas Dinner
· Tuesday 12th – Christmas Play at 7.00pm.
· Friday 15th – Palace Stables, Christmas through the ages

· Playgroup Committee –Meeting first Monday of every month at 7.30pm.  

After School Clubs

There will be no after school club during the month of December.
Holidays
Children will finish at 12noon on Thursday 21st December and return to school on Monday 8th January.
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In the run up to Christmas please keep us in mind! [image: image2.jpg]



Thank you to those who have remembered us when shopping online.  We have set up an account with www.easyfundraising.org.uk for the school. It is so simple to use and is an entirely free service that allows people to shop directly at their favourite online shop, whilst raising extra money for the school.  Up to 15% of your purchase could be earned as a donation, depending on the retailer and the item.  
The Board of Governors and Staff would like to wish each and every one of you a Merry Christmas and best wishes for 2018.
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Principal Awards - Well done to all the award winners this month who received a Principal’s Award for all their hard earned work.
	Year
	Pupil
	Achievement

	1 
	Joe Chisholm
	Fantastic progress with phonics!

	2 & 3
	Aoife Hubbard
	Persistence towards work. Lovely manners

	4 & 5
	Michaela McCullagh
	For an excellent work ethic and having lovely manners.

	6 & 7
	Jakub Smolarek
	For working incredibly hard across the cirrculum and having a jovial personality.


Congratulations to all the Mathletics and Lexia winners.  Almost all children in the school received a certificate.  Keep this up!
Attendance
Well done to all those who have achieved a full month’s attendance in November.  Absences in school can really affect your child’s education so keep up the good attendance.  Education welfare officer will be speaking to the children in January about the importance of attendance.
Christmas Through the Ages

As a reward for all the children’s hard work in the first term a visit has been arranged to the Palace Stables in Armagh on Friday 15th December.  All the pupils are to take part in the “Christmas Through the Ages Programme”.  The cost per child is £4.  Please ensure that your child has warm clothing, a coat, scarf, hat and gloves.  Further details to follow.
PTA
Thank you to everyone who attended this year’s AGM, as always your support is always appreciated.  The committee look forward to another fun filled year.  Keep an eye out for upcoming events.
Shoebox Collection

Thank you to all those who sent in a shoebox.  As we all know Christmas is a very special time of the year and by being part of the shoebox appeal you will have helped give a person a smile this Christmas.   
Clean out for Christmas
I bet you feel better after your Christmas Clean out?... Well we feel very thankful for the amount of clothes we received.  The amount is not yet known, but we will let you all know in the next newsletter.
Christmas Play

Our pupils are super excited and have been practising really really hard for the Christmas Show.  There will be two separate acts, one by Mrs Tracey’s class and one by Miss McGlinchey’s class.  There is a wide range of prizes up for raffle, tickets are priced at £1 or 6 for £5.  Show starts at 7.00pm on Tuesday 12th December.  Refreshments will be served.
Primary 1 Admission 2018/2019

If your child will have reached their 4th birthday on or before 1st July 2018 they will have reached the compulsory school age to commence primary education in September 2018.  Applications are available in the school office or can be downloaded from www.eani.org.uk and navigate to “I want to” and “Apply for a School Place or Transfer Between Schools”.  Please ensure that your completed application form, along with the child’s birth certificate is handed in to the school office by 12noon on Wednesday 10th January 2018.
	


Tyrone GAA Coaching
A 6 week block of coaching will commence on Thursday 9th November.  This is for Miss McGlincheys Class only, for a 45-minute session.  Please remember to send the appropriate training gear on Thursdays.

Dinner Money
The cost of dinner is £2.60 which we would ask to be paid each Monday. Please put money in a clearly labelled envelope so as to avoid any confusion.
Breakfast Club

Breakfast Club will be continuing this year and is open daily from 8am at a cost of £1.00.
Wrap-Around Care

Please see table below of associated costs and breakdown of activities. Please note Wrap-Around Care will end at 4pm on a Friday. 

	Breakfast Club 8am-9am

Pupils Yrs 1-7
	Early Years

Club

2-3pm Yr 1& Yr 2)
	Afterschool Club 3.00pm-4.00pm
	Afterschool Care 4.00pm-5.30pm



	£1.00 Daily


	£2.00 Daily
	£2.00

(Free on afterschool club day)
	£3.00 Daily


Music

The cost for music up to Christmas is £3 per child.  
Outstanding Money
If you have any outstanding monies, please ensure these are paid up to date at your earliest convenience.  Please contact the office if payment plan needs to be put in place.
Last month saw the end of our kitchen assistant, Rosemary.  Rosemary has worked here for many years and had a great bond with both staff and children alike.  We wish Rosemary every success in her retirement and we have invited her to join with us at The Christmas Play where she will be presented with a token of our appreciation.
Our Playgroup leader Sharon Dobbs has taken up a new post.  A short time here but a big impact with both staff and children and we wish Sharon every success in her new career.
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